
 
—Mt 25:21 

Sunday, November 19, 2017 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Weekend Masses:  

Saturday - 5pm · Sunday - 8:30am & 10:30am  

Daily Mass: 8:30am Tue - Fri 

Holy Day Schedule: Check Bulletin or  Website 

Rosary: After  daily Mass · Before Weekend Masses ·    

Monday at 3pm 

Adoration: Every First Fr iday - 9:00am –8:00pm 

Reconciliation: Saturday 3:30-4:30pm or by appointment 
 

Information: For Registr ation, Baptisms, Confirmation, 

RCIA, RCIC, Faith Formation, Sacrament of the Sick, First 

Communion, Communion Visits to the homebound and 

those in care facilities, Reconciliation, Marriages, Annul-

ments, Funerals, and Christian Burial, please call Fr. Jones 

or the parish office. 

Priest Administrator:  Fr. Anthony Davis  
Sacred Heart Enumclaw: 360.825.3759 
    Cell: 206.696.4839   
    Email: fr .davis@sacredhear tenumclaw.org 
Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Clarence Jones 
    Cell: 253.293.4834 
    Email: fr clarence211@gmail.com 
Deacon: Ray Daigh (Karen) 
    Cell:  208.819.0064 
    Email: rdaigh1@gmail.com 
Administrative Assistant 

    Patty Rumpza 253.670.9618 
Bookkeeper/Administration: J udy Zeober  
Custodian: Daryl Miller  360.722.2041 
Children’s RE: Chris Korolsky 253.686.0784 
Youth Ministry 

    James & Rita Deady 360.802.3838 

Pastoral Council: J ames Plowden  
Stewardship Committee: Bea Wilson  
Finance Committee: Deryl Ross 

Welcome To Our Growing Parish Community! 
Our mission at St. Aloysius Catholic Church is to Celebrate and Live the Eucharist,  

Educate in the Catholic Faith, and be faithful Stewards of God’s Blessings. 

St. Aloysius Catholic Church 
Mailing Address: 211 W Mason Ave · Buckley, WA 98321 

Office: 360.829.6515 · Fax: 360.829.5190 
Website: www.saint-aloysius-catholic-church.org · Email: office@saint-aloysius-catholic-church.org 



     November 19, 2017 
33rd  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Psalm: 128:1-2, 3, 4-5                                
Gospel: Mt 25:14-30 

Reading 1: Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31  
Reading 2:  1 Thes 5:1-6  

 

             OUR PAROCHIAL VICAR  
WELCOME EVERYONE! 

Bulletin Reflection  
  
With the end of the liturgical year only a week away, 
today’s readings offer a fitting reflection on how we can 
prepare for the return of the Master and the full manifes-
tation of the Kingdom of God. 

  
The first reading from Proverbs describes the good wife, using some of 
the imagery from last week’s reading from Wisdom. The good wife 
works skillfully and with love – not only for her family, but also for the 
needy. “Fear the Lord” has nothing to do with fright. Rather, it de-
scribes reverence toward God and obedience to God’s will. 
  
In the second reading, St. Paul addresses a question troubling the Thes-
salonians – the delay of the end-time and the return of Christ. He re-
minds them the end will come when people least expect it, so they need 
to stay alert! Because they are disciples “Children of the Light”, they 
have all they need to prepare for this event and need not fear. 
  
In the same vein, today’s Gospel provides us with a parable about how 
we ought to live as we wait for Christ’s return. A man, before going on 
a long journey, gives three of his servants huge amounts of money to 
invest. In Biblical times, a talent represented thousands of dollars! The 
master, representing Christ, eventually returns to evaluate the servants’ 
work. He praises two of them for a job well done, but the third one is 
severely scolded because he was fearful and did nothing while his mas-
ter was away. Clearly, the Master has expectations for us! 
  
Good luck! Be not afraid! Blessings! 
Fr. Clarence 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK 
At the celebration of the  
Eucharist this week and in your own 
prayers, please remember those for 
whom we have been asked to pray. 

Dennis Johnson 
Prayer request must be made through Cindy 
Guillot 253-862-9100 

RECONCILIATION 
SCHEDULE—CHRISTMAS 

1) Saturdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm  
     Private Confessions as usual 
2) Wednesday December 6th at 7PM  
     Communal Service with Private  
Confessions at Sacred Heart in Enumclaw 
3) Wednesday December 13th at 7PM                   
     Communal Service with Private  
Confessions at St. Aloysius. 
 

4TH SUNDAY OF ADVENT AND 
CHRISTMAS MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Saturday December 23, 5:00pm 
Sunday December 24, 9:30am only 
             December 24th – Christmas Eve 
             4:00p and 9:00pm 
Monday December 25th – Christmas Day 
              9:30am only 

NEW YEAR’S WEEKEND 
Normal mass schedule! The Solemnity of 
Mary Holy Day of Obligation on New 
Year’s January 1st falls on Monday, so your 
Holy Day of obligation is fulfilled at the 
weekend masses. There will be no New 
Year’s Day Mass at St. Aloysius; it is Fr. 
Clarence’s day off. Sacred Heart in 
Enumclaw will have Mass at 9:00a. 
  

OUR DECEASED LOVED ONES ARE SAFELY IN 
GOD'S LOVING HANDS 

A “prayer of remembrance” is an expression of the fact that we are one 
in Christ, the Good Shepherd, who is gathering us in the Church and 
preparing us for that final, perfect communion. Our seeming separation 
from loved ones is only temporary, and the final communion for which 
we are destined will be something beyond our capacity to imagine. We 
and they will all be there together — in God — and every hope will be 
fulfilled. 
Let’s allow this month’s gray skies to draw us into deep, quiet and 
grateful reflection on our blessings, the loved ones who have passed 
through our lives and surround us still, and the God who is closer to us 
than we are to ourselves — who is always waiting with outstretched 
hand to both lift us high and pull us deep into his heart in loving  
embrace. 
 

Written by Archbishop J. Peter Sartain 
Read the entire article on NWCatholic.org 

TALENTS 
The second parable in Matthew 25 is known 
as the parable of the talents. Although this 
parable is not about “talent” in the sense of 
personal abilities, you may be interested to 
know that the modern use of the word talent 
as an ability does derive from this well-
known parable. The fact that some servants 
performed better than others ultimately be-
came associated with the word for the mon-
ey they managed (the “talent”). Those who 
succeed, who bear fruit with what they have 
been given, will be given even more. The 
greatest gift of all is the promise of the mas-
ter: “Come, share my joy” (Mat 25:23).                              
 

                                        – Catechist.com  
 



Monday – Nov 20 
Rosary 
RE K-6th  
Youth/Confirmation Prep  
Tuesday - Nov 21 
Mass—Fr. Eddie Fronske by Berger family 
Wednesday - Nov 22 
The presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Mass – Noel and Sarah Berger by Berger family 
Thursday - Nov 23 
St. Cecilia, Virgin and Martyr 
Thanksgiving Day 
Mass  
Friday - Nov 24 

Mass  
Saturday – Nov 25 
Confession 
Mass  
Sunday - Nov 26 
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
Mass  
Mass for parishioners/intentions 
 

   
3:00pm 
4:30pm 
6:30pm 

 
8:30am 

 
 

8:30am 
 
 
 

8:30am 
 

8:30am 
  

3:30pm 
5:00pm 

 
 

8:30am 
10:30am  

 

 

 FISCAL YEAR REPORT FOR 11-12-17 

Calendar for the Week 

St. Aloysius 
Weekly Revenue 
Fiscal YTD 

Actual 
$5,309.00 
$82,585.56 

Budgeted 
$4,403.00 
$88,060.00 

Variance 
$906.00 
—$5,474.44 

THANK YOU 
The Altar Society sends a heartfelt “Thank you” to every-
one who participated in the Turkey Dinner and  
Silent Auction.  It was a huge success!  We especially 
want to thank James Deady and the Youth Group for all 
their time and talent to help us with serving, bussing dish-
es, dishwashing, and cleanup.  Your help was very much 
appreciated!! The support of our parishioners, families, 
friends and the donation of a number of items from Father 
John Ludvik for our Silent Auction is also greatly appre-
ciated. Your Stewardship of Time and Treasure contribut-
ed to approximately $1,500 to support our church 
needs.  “Thank You” everyone.  

PLATEAU OUTREACH MINISTRIES 
It is a busy time at POM and we are seeing increased 
need over the past couple years. We are preparing for the 
cold winter months ahead and expect more folks will 
need help as the weather turns. There are upcoming op-
portunities for individuals to get involved helping our 
neighbors in need. The ecumenical Winter Shelter will 
begin soon. Thank you to Britt Nelson from POM for 
sharing information this weekend on how you can give of 
your Time and Talent to this ministry. 
You are encouraged to contact our church coordinator, 
Maureen Soler (360) 825-5715 or POM 360-825-8961. 

ADVENT WREATHS AND CANDLES 
Advent begins December 3rd 

 

Prayer is an important part of  
Advent. As you dedicate your 
Stewardship of Time in prayer for 
the birth of our Lord, an Advent 
Wreath is a beautiful sacramental. 
Advent metal wreaths and candles 
are available at cost in the parish 
hall after every weekend mass. 
 
Gold Wreaths $3.50    Candles - 

$5.50 
Set is $9.00 - 4 to a box – [3 purple- 1 rose]  

BULLETIN COVER ART 
By Phillip Medhurst - Photo by Harry Kossuth, FAL, https://
commons.wikimedia.org/w/index.php?curid=7550884 

SAINT QUOTE 
"A word or a smile is often enough to put fresh life in a 
despondent soul." 

— St. Therese of Lisieux 

A BIG THANK YOU TO THE  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS! 

 

Knights George Mikulich,  Jim 
Plowden, Jim Devlet, Mac McLaugh-
lin, Bill Rumpza, LeRoy Schueller, and 
Tom Saunders spent Wednesday morn-
ing building a ramp for parishioner and 

fellow Knight Joe Schamer. Joe came home from Rehab 
on Thursday to this helpful addition. Thank you Knights 
for your Stewardship of Talent and Time. Thank you to 
all for the continued prayers for Joe’s recovery. 
 

THE SOLEMNITY OF OUR LORD JESUS 
CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE  

Next Sunday November 26th 

Jesus is King, but not the kind of king we might have im-
agined or expected. His Kingship was hidden from many 
of his contemporaries, but those who had the eyes of faith 
were able to see. As modern disciples of Jesus, we, too, 
struggle at times to recognize Jesus as King. With eyes of 
faith, we, too, recognize that Jesus, the  
crucified One, is indeed King and Savior of all. 

Pray: Jesus, your  stor ies help me examine my life, just 
as they did for those who heard you 2,000 years ago. May 
your words penetrate my heart and change me. 



STEWARDSHIP CORNER 
Good stewards are 
like the industrious 
and reliable servants 
in today’s Gospel, 
prudently using and 
multiplying the gifts 
entrusted to them by 
God. 
 

For the past few 
weeks, our parish has 

been focusing on Stewardship of Treasure – including our 
understanding of and response to the many gifts and 
blessings that God has given to each one of us. 
 

If we give a gift with love and gratitude in our hearts, we 
do it joyfully.  We ask you to give such a gift to St. Alo-
ysius today by returning the commitment card or flyer. By 
so doing, you will be a participant in our goal of building 
up the Kingdom of God.  Even if you cannot give of your 
treasure this year, you can still express your Stewardship 
by returning a pledge card with ‘Prayer’ marked in the 
amount line.  
 

Thank you to the many that have spent Time in prayer 
and shared their Talent in order to support the mission 
and ministries of our parish. A sincere “Thank You” to 
the many parishioners who have returned a Stewardship 
of Treasure Commitment Card or flyer.  Your generosity 
supports your church and its many ministries, your fellow 
parishioners and their ministries and your community.  
                                We are very grateful.   

A HIDDEN VOCATION 
 

We recently finished celebrating National Vocation 
Awareness Week in America, and although the focus was 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life, I find my-
self increasingly aware of the importance of my own  
vocation. Once a seminarian stopped me, to share that he 
had seen me at adoration with my little baby and had been 
greatly moved by it. In that moment, I felt a peace wash 
over me. My vocation to motherhood consists of mostly 
hidden, mundane moments, seen only by God. It is easy 
to forget that the sum of those small moments is anything 
but small. God’s ways are not our ways, and some of the 
greatest vocations are the hidden ones. The cloistered nun, 
the silent monk, the seminarian rising for the day at 5:00 
a.m., and yes, the mother soothing a fussy baby in the 
middle of the night – there is something compelling about 
these vocations. It is in the little; hidden moments that 
God reveals his love. 

—Michele Chronister excerpt from  
The Power of a Hidden Vocation  

CatholicExchange.com 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
October 15-24, 2018 

Is it your dream? Have you always wanted to travel to the Holy Land? You are now closer than ever, join others who 
want to visit the Holy Land and witness the miracle for yourself. You will live and breathe the bible when traveling to 
the Holy Land, the land where it all began. 
 
Enjoy, live and explore all the historical places where Jesus was born, lived, died and has risen almost the same as the 
time he lived there. Modern coaches, nice clean accommodations 4 Star Hotels, good food, different and unique nature, 
moderate nice weather and much more… 
 
Fr. Davis will be leading a pilgrimage to the Holy Land and he would like you to join him!  There will be an informa-
tional meeting on Saturday, December 2nd at 10:00am at Sacred Heart in Enumclaw. Jiryis Alyateem from Holy Land 
Tours will present the itinerary, costs and how to register. Make your plans to “Walk the footsteps of Jesus”.  

  VERSE OF THE DAY 
"And this is the boldness we have in him, that if we ask 
anything according to his will, he hears us. And if we 
know that he hears us in whatever we ask, we know that 
we have obtained the requests made of him." 
                                                            
                                                                    1 John 5:14-15 



The Many Names of CHRIST 
To the ARCHITECT He is the Chief Corner Stone. 
To the BAKER He is the Living Bread. 
To the BANKER He is the Hidden Treasure. 
To the BIOLOGIST He is the Life. 
To the BUILDER He is the Sure Foundation. 
To the CARPENTER He is the Door. 

YOU CAN DONATE TO ST. ALOYSIUS  
JUST BY SHOPPING WITH YOUR  
FRED MEYER REWARDS CARD! 

 

  Our parishioners (22 households) who shopped at Fred 
Meyer between 7-1-2017 and 9-30-2017 (Cycle Qtr 3) 
have contributed to a $110.51 total donation. 
  The new quarter started on September 1st and runs 
through December 31st. Think about items you will  
purchase for food drives, Thanksgiving, and Christmas is 
coming. Thank you for shopping Fred Meyer and donat-
ing to your parish. 
 
Here’s how the program works: 
Sign up for the Community Rewards program by linking 
your Fred Meyer Rewards Card to St. Aloysius at 
www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards. You can search 
for us by our name or by our non-profit number 86824.  
 

If you do not have a Rewards Card, they are available at 
the Customer Service desk of any Fred Meyer store. You 
must then open an ACCOUNT with your Rewards Card 
ONLINE first, then LINK your card in the community 
rewards program. Then, every time you shop and use your 
Rewards Card, you are helping St. Aloysius Parish earn a 
donation!  

You still earn your Rewards Points, Fuel Points, and  
Rebates, just as you do today! For more information, 
please visit www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards. 

Try it out...donating to your church  
cannot get much easier! 

 

 
 

GOT AMAZON? 
     AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon that 
lets customers enjoy the same wide selection of products, 
low prices, and convenient shopping features as on  
Amazon.com. The difference is that when customers shop 
at AmazonSmile (smile.amason.com), the Foundation 
donates 0.5% of the price of eligible purchases to the 
charitable organization (St. Aloysius) selected by the  
customer (YOU). There is no cost to St. Aloysius or you, 
just the benefits! Each quarter the Foundation Ama-
zonSmile will make a donation to St. Aloysius, what a 
wonderful way to buy and donate. Use the website below 
and your current Amazon account or create a new account 
if you do not currently shop at Amazon. Thank you. 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/91-2147696 

 RECYCLED CANS 
  
As you celebrate the holidays 
coming, remember you can 
recycle your beverage cans 
here. The church has recycled 
drink (pop, beer, etc) cans for 
awhile now with the money 
raised going into the Church 
General Fund. Parishioners 
may leave aluminum cans in 

any form (crushed or not) but of course empty – no liq-
uids inside. They will be picked up on Sunday's after 
8:30am mass. Thank you. 

MEDITATION OF THE DAY 
"Much that is true of human relationships is also true of 
our relationship with God. Human relationships of friend-
ship or marriage need time, attention, and care for them to 
continue and to grow. The same is true of our relationship 
with God. We have been called to union but we need to 
respond. As we turn to God in conversion or in a deeper 
awakening, besides turning away from deliberate sin—
which deforms the soul, blocks the relationship and of-
fends the Person who has sacrificed His life for us—we 
need to positively build the relationship by paying atten-
tion to the One who loves us. Prayer is at root simply pay-
ing attention to God." 
                                                                  — Ralph Martin 

POPE TWEET 

Nothing and nobody can block the light that Christ puts in 
our hearts and on the face of His friends. 

LET’S CELEBRATE! 
OUR SHEPHERDS 
Saturday December 9th  

at 6:00p 
 

Fr. Davis has a birthday on 
December 5th. Fr. Clarence 
on December 8th.  Carol 
Miller has offered to cook a 
Shepherd’s Pie Dinner for 
our Shepherd’s!  

Come Celebrate!  

“You Might Be in the Wrong Church" 
- A week before Christmas the pastor announces the 
church will be "closed for the holidays." 
 

- The usher that meets you at the door says "Hurry on in, 
the show is about ready to start." 


